Town of Northwood, NH 250th Steering Committee
[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes for April 18, 2022 meeting
The meeting, held at the Northwood Community Center, was called to order at 6:35 PM. 
Roll call - Attendees: Irene Kreider, Lisha Nelson, Sandi Silva, Rich Tobin, Sandy Priolo, Wade Sauls, Deborah Ward, Judy Martin Royce, Jo Chase, Mike Smith and Betty Smith
Minutes - Betty made a motion to accept the minutes of the March 21, 2022 meeting. Judy seconded the motion. The minutes were approved by the group.
Old Business  
Update on the sale of coins/coin holders – 160 coins were sold so far. Another 232 new coins were obtained for the cost of $7.00 each. Butcher’s Barber shop and Richard at Parker French would like to sell 250th coins.  Parker French is also willing to sell other 250th merchandise. Coin stands made and donated by Don Carlson are also for sale for $5.00 each.
Cookbook update – At least 20 recipes have been received. No further update. 
Update on ordering hats – 100 hats in six different colors have arrived. Hats will be stored at town hall for security reasons. They cost $14.75 each. Lisha made a motion, seconded by Wade, to sell the hats for $20.00 each. It passed with a voice vote. 
Discussion on T-shirt color(s) – It was decided to order shirts in 2 different colors – dark navy and heather green. Placement options of the logo were also discussed. Sandy will ask Shirtmasters to send images which the group will review.
Locations of “pop up” stores – Sandy got permission to sell merchandise at the transfer station. She will check with Chris Brown on where to set up a table. 
Poster suggestions - Lisha volunteered to head a sub-committee to design a poster. 
Creating a program with advertisements was discussed. Getting a list of businesses in Northwood was discussed. Judy volunteered to work on creating a listing. 
Yardsticks discussion -  Judy volunteered to work on getting pricing for four foot yardsticks. 
Budget spreadsheet review – Currently there is $18,000 in the 250th account.
Event idea spreadsheet review – Wade suggested organizing a softball tournament which he is willing to do. 
New Business   
Ways of expressing thanks to people who make donations and/or allow sales of 250th merchandise at their business were discussed. 
Adjournment - The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM. The next meeting will be Monday May 16, 2022 at 6:30 PM at the Community Center. 
Respectfully submitted,
Irene Kreider, Secretary
